
Allison Brown

Superintendent of Schools

September 1, 2023

Dear Roslyn Families,

Welcome back to a new school year! I am so excited for our first day of school on Tuesday, Septem-
ber 5, 2023. This is always a time filled with anticipation, new possibilities, and the chance for growth and

I can’t wait for you to learn about the new academic offerings we have put into place, and for you to see the

upgrades we’ve accomplished districtwide.

Your support and engagement are the essential components of our success, and I am deeply grateful for

your partnership. I encourage you to stay actively involved in your child’s educational journey by attending

parent-teacher conferences, engaging with school events, and maintaining open lines of communication with

teachers and administrators.

Throughout the school year, you can expect to receive updates, event notifications, and important infor-

mation through our communication channels. If you ever have questions or concerns, please don’t hesitate

to reach out to us. We are here to support you and your child every step of the way.

During the first two weeks of school, I ask for your patience as the transportation department navigates

several dozen new bus routes. Our bus drivers are eager to meet their new riders and will need extra time

greeting and getting to know them. Be assured that any delays you experience will be temporary.

Our schools are not just places of learning; they are vibrant communities where friendships are forged,

talents are discovered, and dreams take flight. Let’s embark on this new academic year with enthusiasm,

determination, and a shared commitment for the success of our students.

On behalf of the Roslyn Board of Education, I wish you and your family a fantastic school year ahead.

The entire educational staff and I look forward to seeing your children on Tuesday, September 5th.

Sincerely,

Allison Brown

Superintendent of Schools


